
 

 

 

 

 

 
July 2021 

 

Dear Unit Member,  
 

I am sure you are well aware that Judy Lundy, the immediate past president, has 

passed away. Judy was a dynamic person who was passionate about education and 

the B’Nai B’Rith Educators Unit. Even though she was retired, Judy continued to 

volunteer at the CASA office staying active and in touch with her colleagues. As for 

her commitment to our unit, Judy was a great mentor to me. She was a fantastic 

sounding board who offered encouragement. Judy will be greatly missed by all who 

knew her.  

 

In order to memorialize those who we have lost, please keep an eye on your postal 

mail for information about this year’s Memorial Booklet. This has always been a 

great fundraiser for our unit in the past. A copy of the form has been attached to this 

email. 

 

You should also be receiving mail from B'Nai B'Rith International in the near future 

to renew your membership. As mentioned in my last newsletter, our membership has 

declined over the years, so in order to continue as a unit, I am requesting that you 

complete the paperwork and return it once it is received. I have also added the link if 

you would like to renew online. 

              https://donatenow.networkforgood.org/bbi2021 

 

In addition to watching your postal mail, keep your eye on your email for 

information about a walking Mural Arts Tour in the fall and a theater event at the 

Kimmel Center in the spring. 

 

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for the Awards of Excellence Brunch on 

November 7, 2021. I hope to see you all then. 

 

I would like to thank Renee Flehinger for filling the position of counselor on the 

Executive Board.   

 

 

Stay safe, 

Suzanne Newman 

 

 

 

 
Lest We Forget – B’nai B’rith Lodge Ostpreussische #541 – Osterode, Germany –  

Destroyed In the Holocaust. 
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